
Process Reminder – Documentation Needed for Nursing
Facility Admission or Readmission

Attention Nursing Facility Staff:

If someone is seeking admission or "readmission" to a Nursing Facility (NF), a
new Level of Care is not required if the individual has a Level of Care with a
Long-Term Approval Outcome rendered within 11 months of the admission. In
this instance, a PASRR Level I is required.

If the PASRR Level I triggers the need for a PASRR Level II, then the NF will
be instructed to complete a Level of Care regardless of the date or decision of
previous Level of Care.

If the individual is seeking to admit to the nursing facility and they have a
Level of Care with an outcome of long-term approval that is older than 11
months, then a new Level of Care is needed.




